April 4, 2021 — Yellowhawk Clinic

Hello, this is Chris Fritsch, Superintendent of the Pendleton School District.
Yellowhawk Tribal Health Center is sponsoring a Pfizer Covid-19 Clinic on April
12t & 13%, The clinic is open to all students over age 16 from Pendleton,
Athena, Pilot Rock, Helix, and Nixyaawii Community School. For more
information, visit yellowhawk.org or the PSD website.

Thank you, CTUIR and Yellowhawk Tribal Center, for this service.

We are the Pendleton School District, and together, we are committed to every
student, every day!



